

## **Albury Public School**

## 2024 MUSICAL COSTUME INFORMATION: Year 4

## DANCING THROUGH THE DECADES

6<sup>th</sup> August 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

The school musical, *Dancing Through the Decades*, is in Week 10 of this term. Year 4 are performing to a 1940s medley. We would like to start organising costumes to ensure all students have the necessary items. The school will be providing some items. Your child is requested to supply the following items to wear for the musical:

## All children are to bring to school:

- A white long-sleeved shirt or t-shirt (collar preferred, no midriff shirts)
- Long black leggings/pants/jeans/knee-ankle length skirts
- Black socks
- On days of performances, wear black shoes.

\*Please label all items with your child's name and send to school in a labelled bag by Friday 29<sup>th</sup> August (Week 6, Term 3).

Year 4 girls will be wearing their hair in their choice of a ponytail (with victory rolls if they wish) or a bun. The girls will be wearing neck kerchiefs, which have been kindly sourced by Ms. McLeod.











Year 4 boys will be wearing their hair slicked back or into a side part gel. They will be wearing bow ties which we will be making at school.









If you are having any difficulties with the costume, please speak to your child's class teacher as soon as possible. Many thanks in advance for your support.

Kind regards,

Trent Cooper, Britt O'Brien, Kim Rolfe, Noah Spiteri and Katrina Whitehead

4CC, 4MBO & 4CRW Classroom Teachers